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To:  Pastor/Parochial Administrator     
  
From:   Fr. Mauricio Hurtado    
  Director of Vocations        
 
Date:   October 11, 2024 
 
Subject: Altar Server Recognition Mass in the North of the Diocese of Sacramento  
 
The 2024-25 Sacramento Diocesan Altar Server Recognition Event (Northern area), for all parishes including 
Chico and to the Northern portion of the Diocese of Sacramento, as well as any parishes that were not able 
to attend the Southern event held recently in Sacramento, will be hosted by Our Lady of Mercy Parish in 
Redding, CA. on Saturday, March 22, 2025, beginning with seating at 10:00am.  
 
The Liturgical Liaison for this event is Vince Wall, and he is requesting that your parish primary Altar Server 
Coordinator contact him ASAP, so that he may begin to provide you with pertinent information that will 
facilitate your participation in this very worthwhile Eucharistic Celebration recognizing our amazing Altar 
Servers. 
 
His contact information is: 530-351-3377 or by email at ecniv531@gmail.com.   

Please share this information with your Altar Server Coordinator (if you have one at your parish).  
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